
There are some puzzles in the puzzle box under 
the overhang of the church for community use. 

Thank you goes out
to Gail, Bill and Liz for sorting the pieces and for 

dropping off some of the extra puzzles at a donation site.



Save the Date - Sunday, September 8

Mark your calendars for the Midhurst United Church’s 
annual Corn Roast! This year it will be on 

Sunday, September 8.  

Plan to bring your lawn chairs. 

More details about  this event will come out in August.  



Summer Photos Wanted
We want to see what you did over 

the summer shut down! Take some photos
of how you enjoyed God’s gifts.  You don’t
need to be a professional, just point and 

shoot! It can be of the lake, the forest, your 
family....anything! Send your photos to

office@midhurstunitedchurch.ca 



Summer Closure and Pastoral Care

Judith will be away on holidays for the
month of July. If there is a need for pastoral
care during this break, please contact Jane

Wambold, chair of the Pastoral Care and
Missions Committee.  She will contact a
minister available to stand in for Judith.







2024

June 

22

2024
26

30

UPCOMING
Events

At A Glance 
Garage Sale at St.
John’s in Elmvale

8 AM - Noon

4:30 PM

Strawberry Supper at Grace
United Church

June
Enjoy a summer dinner, dine in or 
take-out for only $25.  

Tables are $20 each. Proceeds go
toward a mission trip to Nicaragua and
to the Elmvale Food Bank. 

June

2024

10:30 AM

Fifth Sunday Special Service
We will be singing outside (weather
permitting.)  Please bring a lawn chair.  



2024

July

1-31

2024
21

Corn Roast

UPCOMING
Events

At A Glance 
Sunday Services Cancelled
MUC

7:00 PM

Elvis Impersonator Aug

MUC

Save the date for our annual Corn
Roast! More details to come! 

Sept

8
2024

Garry Wesley, Elvis impersonator, will
be doing a live performance at MUC.  
Jean Varep has volunteered to head up
the event.  Please call her at 705-721-
7629 to get your group of 10 tickets to
sell over the summer shut down.

MUC will be closed for the month of
July, The office will be open on July 3,
24 and 31.  Regular services resume
on Sunday, August 4th.  If you need
pastoral care during this time, please
contact Jane Wambold. 


